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January 14, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
Advice No. 2122 
 
The Honorable Commissioners Ackerman, Bloom and Savage 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Drive SE 
Salem, Oregon 97302-1166 
 
Attention:  Joan Grindeland 
 
 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
As a result of discussions with Commission Staff, Qwest Corporation’s d/b/a CenturyLink QC 
requests the withdrawal of the filing made under Advice No. 2122, filed on January 7, 2015 with a 
requested effective date of February 7, 2015.  The Company will make a new filing shortly to 
include upcoming rate changes as allowed under the Price Plan.   
 
Questions concerning this filing may be directed to me or to Ron Trullinger at (503) 242-5089. 
 
 
 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
 
Dawn Salaver 
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